
  July 18, 2024 

NOTICE OF COMMUNITY WORKSHOP 
Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency will hold a Community Workshop in 

New Cuyama, CA on Thursday, July 18, 2024 

Purpose: Provide an update on implementation of the Groundwater Sustainability Plan 
(GSP), and receive community feedback on changes to the GSP 

 

Hosted By: The Cuyama Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (CBGSA) Board of Directors 

For: Cuyama Basin landowners, groundwater users, and other interested community 
members 

Time:  6:00 p.m. (doors open at 5:30 p.m.) to 8:00 p.m. 

Location: The cafeteria at Cuyama Valley High School, 7670-7432 Cuyama Hwy, New Cuyama, 
CA 93254 

Major Topics and Questions to be Discussed 
• Introduction and overview of SGMA and GSP 
• Cuyama Basin groundwater sustainability and modeling updates 
• Projects and management actions to achieve sustainability: 

 Stakeholder feedback requested 
• Groundwater pumping reduction program (i.e., allocations): 

 Stakeholder feedback requested 
• Next steps 

 

For more information, visit the CBGSA website at www.cuyamabasin.org.  

To participate remotely, please use the following information: (Note that workshop participation from remote 
locations may be limited.) 

• To live stream via Microsoft Teams: https://msteams.link/QDSJ, Meeting ID: 281 618 263 187 
Passcode: Jr4nmQ 

• To call-in: (469) 480-3918, Phone Conference ID: 162 780 703 # 
 

To learn more, sign up to receive email announcements, or contact the CBGSA, visit 
www.cuyamabasin.org. Email us at tblakslee@hgcpm.com.  

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need disability-related modifications or accommodations, 
including auxiliary aids or services, to participate in these workshops, please contact Taylor Blakeslee at (661) 477-3385 by 
4:00 p.m. on the Friday prior to the Community Workshop. 
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